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Welcome! We have been pleased with 
how our full first season has been going. 
With 16 winners and plenty of places on 
the board we are currently operating at 
a 20% strike rate. 

The majority of the string has been 
consistent all season and, with a bit of 
luck and some rain we should have a 
good spring.   

 

   

Thank you 

Ruth & Co 

BALLY CONOR on route to a deserved first 

success on only his second start under Henry 

Brooke 

TAYZAR jumping the second last at Kelso before winning his first Novice Chase under Jamie Hamilton  
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SECRETE STREAM 
AA lovely horse that has ran in some good races and 
generally always does his best. He won his first and only 
start so far this season at Haydock under a good ride from 
Aiden Blakemore. A small setback has stopped him running 
again this year but he is cantering away and should be back 
in March/April 

WAITING PATIENTLY 
A Grade one winner last year we were looking forward to 

trying him over three miles in the King George. Being 
almost brought down and unseating Brian Hughes were not 

what we had planned but that’s racing. We were pleased 
with his Ascot Chase 2nd on what was effectively his first 

start this year on ground that was too quick for him.   

SPECIAL CATCH 
A great horse he made a lovely start to his season at 
Wetherby recently finishing second in a good race. His 
second run on boxing day didn’t go to plan but he should 
be out again when we get some rain  

Theraplate 
A Theraplate has joined the team to help speed up the 
recovery of injured horses and to help those who suffer 

more from general wear and tear. Hopefully, like the Salt 
Therapy room it will be beneficial to the whole yard.  


